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Third Sunday After Easter

A Thought for Sunday

The last thing we ever want to hear 

is that we have to wait a little while. But 
at the same time we know deep down 
that certain things are worth waiting 
for.  

If we never waited, for example, we 
would never have fine wines - just grape 
juice.  

And if we had our salvation now and it 
was all over and were we in Heaven, 
then we would have no opportunity to 
gain merit.  

But while we wait a little while, let us 
turn our attention to Our Lord in the 
Blessed Sacrament - He also waits for us 
to visit Him, spending hours in the 
tabernacles of empty churches waiting 
for a friend to spend time with him.  

Go be with Him for a little while! It 
doesn’t have to be Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament, it could simply be 
a visit to a local church where He 
waits for you in the tabernacle.  

Being with Him for a little while 
from time to time, will put the little 
while we must wait for Heaven in 
perspective. We can wait that little 
while, if we spend a little while with 
Him. 

God bless you,  
          Fr Fryar   



 

Announcements

F r Berg will be visiting us from Wednesday until next Sunday. Please be 

sure to be here to meet him. There will be three opportunities: At the 6pm Friday 
evening Mass,  at the Camarillo Sunday morning Mass next Sunday and at the 
7pm St Victor’s Mass next Sunday.  

T here will be no evening Mass or talk at San Felipe on Monday May 22nd.  

There is no Going Deeper or 6:30 pm Mass at St Therese this Wednesday.   

T here is air conditioning at San Felipe Chapel now! Special thanks to the 

benefactor that made that possible and for everyone who chipped in!  

S unday Mass Time change at San Felipe!! Starting next week, Mass 

will be at 10:00 AM on Sundays.  

The First Parish Picnic was a fun day for everyone! At the Picnic there was a 

fundraiser toward the Building Fund. It was a great success: 
 T shirt sales: 745.75 
 Pennies:  320.53 
 Total:   1066.28 
An anonymous donor matched $1000.00, bringing the total to $2066.28 
Thank you very much to everyone who helped with this, especially the children 
who collected their pennies - that was very impressive!! 

F riday May 12th: Tenth Anniversary of Fr Masutti’s Ordination.  

 We will have a Solemn High Mass at 6 pm at St. Victor’s  
 followed by a reception. (Note the Mass time: 6 pm - Not 7 pm.) 

Please come to the Solemn Mass on May 14th, St Victor’s at 7 pm 
 to welcome Fr. Berg.  



       We need a church for our growing community!  

Until now we have received many donations, little by little, to save up and buy a 
protestant church and transform it into (until now the only) fully Traditional Catholic 
parish in the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. A parish that will be a full immersion of the 
Catholic Faith in all the extraordinary solemnity that the FSSP passes down from the 
heritage of past centuries. 

The Founders Campaign is to raise money to purchase our future 
church. 

We really need pledges - promises that are not legally binding, that 
you will make payments each month, coming to a total amount over 
five years. In search for pledges we currently are promoting what we 
are calling The Founder’s Campaign. The main altar will be 
dedicated to those who pledge in the Founder’s Campaign, because of 
their unconditional sacrifice. There are many graces given to those 
who make a church possible. Please help us and make a pledge today!  

How Much should I pledge?  
Each of us should be prudent but grateful with the money that God has given us. 
With that as the general rule, we should provide for the needs of our family, and then 
weigh the spiritual needs of our family over the wants that we otherwise would have. 
We could divide the levels of giving into three, and these are variable according to the 
finances and lifestyle of each individual rather than a specific dollar amount:  

Charitable: Giving the amount that you would spend on coffee or a magazine 
subscription each month.  

Sacrificial: Giving the amount that you would spend on a car payment each 
month - this would be the normal level of giving toward a new church. 

Heroic: Giving the amount that you would spend on a house payment each month. 

If you would like to pledge toward the Founders Campaign, please contact Fr. Fryar  
or take a Founders Brochure from the back of the church. 

Make a Pledge!

14%

86%
Registered Members of FSSP.LA
Pledges received so far



fssp.la
Contact 
http://fssp.la  
email@fssp.la 
323-454-1002 

FSSP of LA 
645 W. 9th St Unit 110-419 
Los Angeles CA 90015 

Rev. Fr. Fryar FSSP  
frfryar@me.com 

Rev. Fr. MASUTTI FSSP  
Patermasutti@gmail.com 

Choir 
Jeff Ostrowski  
Director of Music 

jeff@ccwatershed.org 

Altar Serving 
Br. MArk QUinto  

MC 
mrkquintofsp@gmail.com   

Hospitality 
Jo Anne Pulley  

jspulley@gmail.com 
FSSP.LA Registration Request 

Please send me a registration package. I would like to  
be part of the FSSP.LA Community! 

Contact information: 

 Name: ______________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________ 

 City/State/Zip: _________________________ 

email: ___________________________ 

  Phone: ___________________ 

         Give this form to an usher or mail it in.

Please mark the appropriate box:  

☐  I’m just interested 

☐  I might be a future parishioner 

☐  I definitely will be a future 
parishioner 

☐  I want to help you make this 
happen! 

☐  Please contact me ASAP!

San Felipe Chapel 
738 N. Geraghty Ave 

Los Angeles CA 90063 

Sunday 11:00 AM 

Monday 7:00 PM 
Followed by potluck and conference 

First Friday - 7:00 PM

St. Victor’s Church 
8634 Holloway Dr 

W. Hollywood CA 90069 

Sunday 7:00 PM High Mass 

Tues & Fri - 7:00 PM  
Mon, Wed & Thurs  

7:00 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Morning Masses are in the  
Old Convent Chapel 

THROUGH THE GREEN GATE IN the 
south side of the parking lot  

Evening Masses  
are in the Church

Mass Times 
Confessions 30 min before each Mass

The Priestly Fraternity  
of St. Peter in Los Angeles

for all mail and sending donations,  
please use the W 9th St address! 


